
News Reporting in the Internet Age 

Thank you for your interest in our research. We are interviewing journalists about the ways the news industry 
influences the practice of journalism. This research project is being conducted with undergraduates from 
Purdue University’s Honors College, under the supervision of Professor Dwaine H. A. Jengelley. 

This research has the approval of Purdue’s Institutional Review Board. The protocol number of the study is 
1610018311. The information collected from you will be confidential and kept either on a secure electronic 
server or password secured data storage device indefinitely. Only the principal investigators and members of 
the research team have access to this material. The project's research records may be reviewed by departments 
at Purdue University responsible for regulatory and research oversight. 

Your participation in this study is voluntary. You may choose not to participate or, if you agree to participate, 
you can withdraw your participation at any time without penalty or loss of benefits to which you are otherwise 
entitled.  

If you have questions about your rights while taking part in the study or have concerns about the treatment of 
research participants, please call the Human Research Protection Program at (765) 494-5942, email 
irb@purdue.edu, or write to: 

Human Research Protection Program - Purdue University 
Ernest C. Young Hall, Room 1032 
155 S. Grant Street 
West Lafayette, IN 47907-2114 

Thank you for contributing to this project. If you have additional questions, please contact Dwaine H. A. 
Jengelley (djengell@purdue.edu). 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwaine H. A. Jengelley 

 


